
From: Andrew Fiscus [mailto:andrewfiscus@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, October 22, 2016 7:52 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: Madrona School, Lowery Farm building proposal 

  

Josh Machen, 

I am writing to give a positive input for the Madrona School building project hoping for 
conditional use permit approval at Lowery farm. My wife and I are residents of the Island, 
business owners on the Island, and parents of 2 Madrona children. I believe the new school 
would be a great step forward for both Bainbridge Island and Madrona school. Our kids will 
have graduated prior to being able to use the proposed school, however it is still very important 
for me to write this letter. The land at Lowery farm would be used in a environmentally friendly 
manner, if the school is allowed to build. The kids would be afforded a much better 
environment for learning and using the outdoors to further their Waldorf learning style. The 
proposed plan is considerate of the neighbors and involves much less impact than building a 
neighborhood or other type of development. Please approve the conditional use building 
permit for the new Madrona School at Lowery farm.  

Sincerely 

Andrew Fiscus    

Andrew and Meredith Fiscus 
9376 Endicott St NE 
Bainbridge Island WA 98110 

  

Andrew L Fiscus DDS PC 
730 Ericksen AVE NE Suite 200 
Bainbridge Island WA 98110 

 

 


